Hello, 

As your child may have told you, we have been writing online Pen Pal letters with students in Altoona, Wisconsin (Near Eau Claire). This is one of the classroom’s where I did my student teaching experiences. 

Coming up, we will be having a “Picture Week,” where students will be able to include a maximum of 3 pictures with their letter to their pen pal for the week. The purpose of including the pictures is to allow students to put a face to their pen pal, and learn more about their pen pal through images students may share about family, trips, or experiences they have had. 

All pictures will be sent via google doc (so they will be shared electronically). If students bring in actual pictures, we will take a picture of the photo on our iPads, and then send that. I will be giving students advanced notice so that they have time to gather their pictures.

If you have any questions or concerns about your child sharing pictures, please contact me. 

Thanks, 
Ms. Weber
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